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BROOKS ACADEMY MUSEUM COMMISSION
MINUTES
FEBRUARY 28,2018

Members Present: David Spitz, Chair

Peggy Rose, Clerk
Barry Knowles
Debora Miller

Members Absent: Sandra Hall

Others:

L

L

Janet Cassidy, Director, Harwich Historical Society
Call to Order
The Chair called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM.

Approval of Minutes

MOTION: Mr. Knowles moved to approve the minutes of the meeting of January 17,
2018 as written; Ms. Miller seconded; motion carried unanimously.

Old Business
Replacement of Shed

Director Janet Cassidy advised that the Society would like to replace the shed currently in
the parking lot at the Museum. She has received a price from Pine Harbor Wood
Products of $3,500. which includes at $670. discount. It would be unpainted on three
sides and have vinyl on one side. There would be a double door four to five feet in width
and would have a ramp.

The Chair will contact the town’s Community Development office to determine if the
shed would need approval from the Historic/Historic District Committee. The shed
would be located in a handicapped parking space.

MOTION: Ms. Miller moved to proceed with the proposed shed; Ms. Rose seconded:;
motion carried unanimously.

CPC Funding Status
The Chair advised that the Community Preservation Committee will be meeting on

March 8. He suggested that the Commission tackle one section at a time of the grant.
The first would be the clean out of the basement and installing a lift.
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Report — Harwich Historical Society/Crowell Barn

Janet reported that she has met with the Crowell Barn exhibit designer and the graphic
artist for the exhibit. The Historical Society board approved the expenditure for hiring
the designer. The permanent exhibit will be located on the right side of the barn. There
has been concern expressed about there being no sprinkler system in the barn. There is
also the question of insurance coverage for it.

Adjourn
There being no further business, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 10:20 AM.
Respectfully submitted,

Peggy Rose
Clerk
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